
Progress on Keynsham High Street 

Sadly, the falls keep happening. 

Keynsham Ward Councillors met with the Leader and some Cabinet members last 
week. 

It was agreed to apply more visual cues that would warn residents of an impending 
change in ground level. Thanks are due to Manda Rigby for finding the funds to 
move this along with the paint being applied in January 2024. 

It was also agreed that the best way out of the current impasse was to pedestrianise 
the High Street, making it a cycle free area. This could only happen if there was a 
positive attitude by shop keepers and residents, so the first step was to draw up an 
outline plan and present it to the Keynsham population in the 24/25 financial year. 

Ward members gave details of S106 funds that could be used for the Consultation 
stage and received verbal assurances from Cabinet members that this would happen 
in the 24/25 financial year. 
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